
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Medical Plan’s combined 2020 Preferred Drug List (PDL) 
for Public Employees Benefits Board (PEBB) and School 
Employees Benefits Board (SEBB) members is no longer in use.  
 

To view the 2021 PDL, please see: hca.wa.gov/ump-pdl 
 

For assistance checking on the Preferred Drug List for 2020, please call 
Washington State Rx Services at 1-888-361-1611 (TRS: 711) 

 

https://www.hca.wa.gov/ump-pdl

